
MOWBRAY PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

11 September 2015 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 

 

 
On Monday 21 September 2015 the photographer will be in school.  All children will only have 
individual photographs taken on the day.   
 
Parents who wish to have a Family Group Photograph taken, ie any siblings (who attend this 
school), pre-school or older children who do not attend this school we ask to come to the school 
for 8.15am.   
 
All children will have individual photographs only taken after registration. 
 
You are under no obligation to buy photographs. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr Miller 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 


